
 
 
 

Ref:  ISA/CIR/2024-2025/79                                                                                                            Date:  20/02/2025 

 

Dear  Parent{s), Greetings! 

 

Please  note  the  following:    - 

 

1. Open House for Grade 11 after the conduct of the Final Exam will be held on Tuesday, 25/02/2025 

from 12 noon to 2 p.m. 

2.     Evaluated   answer scripts will be shown to the parents/students    by their class teachers during 

        the Open House and will be retained in the school by the class teachers. 

3.     You are requested to attend the Open   House   and meet   the concerned    class teacher (s) to check 

your ward/s performance. 

4.     You are reminded to clear the fees for the full academic year (upto March 2025), failing which your 

ward/s answer scripts will be withheld.   If you  have  already  paid  all the dues, kindly ignore this 

reminder. 

5.     For all such parents who are paying the fees online, please make the payment at least two or three 

working days before the Open House for the school to get the intimation from the bank. 

6.     Bridge classes (preparatory classes for the next grade) will be conducted from Monday, 3rd March 

                     2025 tentatively.  The details regarding the same will be informed in due course of time. 

 

 

Thanking you for your cooperation 

Yours  faithfully 

 

 

 
Mrs. Mini Nair 

Principal 


